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Continuing our Learning Journey… 
The children in nursery have been 

learning about plastic pollution this week. 

They have been litter picking and learning 

about how plastic affects sea life. 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Next Friday morning we will have a mini 

sports event for nursery to enjoy. Some 

of the older children in school will be 

helping the children to complete mini 

obstacles. Photos will be on next week’s 

Nursery News. 
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Next Week 
 

Next week we are learning about water 

safety.  

 
 

Our story focus will be Seymour and 

the Lifeboats 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Information for Families 

 
A gentle reminder to apply sun cream 

before school. A hat for outside is 

required (please label them!) and a bottle 

of water will be needed for each session. 

If the weather is particularly hot and your 

child has no hat then their outside play will 

have to be restricted in the afternoon.   

 

Parents Afternoon: 

During the afternoon of Friday 1st July the 

nursery staff will be offering their time to 

discuss your child’s progress and 

development this year. Your appointment 

will need to be booked through Scopay 

between Monday 20th June at 4pm and 

Monday 27th June. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support 

The Nursery Team 
 


